WORKING MEETING REGARDING THE LAND
CONSOLIDATION PROJECT IN ODZAK MUNICIPALITY

27.02.2020 13:24

A working meeting between representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs, Mayor of Odzak Municipality and Head of the Municipal service for cadaster was held in the
municipal premises on 26 February 2020.

The meeting was dedicated to the continuation of Land Consolidation project in the Odzak Municipality,
including landscaping by the road construction and canal network construction. Mr. Eldin Donlagic,
Assistant Director for Land Consolidation, Survey and Cartography presented a proposal of a document,
which regulates the procedures for allocating funds to the municipalities by the Ministry of Agriculture,



Water Management and Forestry of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina. The funds should be
allocated for finishing the road and canal network on land-consolidated area (cadastral municipalities
Vojskova, Trnjak- Zorice and Donja Dubica).

On the meeting it was also discussed the start of Land Consolidation project in cadastral municipalities
Gornji Svilaj and Donji Svilaj on an area of approximately 1055 ha. It was agreed to inform the
participants of the Land Consolidation (land owners) about the planned project of "retention" and to
launch a tender for the preparation of the Land Consolidation Project in the stated scope.
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